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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED  

GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT PLAN 
 

 
The Hill Country Underground Water Conservation District (“District”) will conduct a public 
hearing concerning proposed changes to the District’s Groundwater Management Plan. The 
District is required to submit an updated groundwater management plan every 5 years to the 
Texas Water Development Board. The proposed changes meet all new requirements for 
groundwater conservation district management plans. 
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to provide interested members of the public the opportunity 
to appear and provide oral or written comments to the District related to the proposed 
Groundwater Management Plan. 
 
The public hearing will be held on Tuesday, January 9, 2024 at 8:30 a.m. at the District Office, 
508 South Washington, Fredericksburg, Texas.  The agenda will include: 
 

• Receive public comment concerning the proposed changes to the Groundwater 
Management Plan. 

 
Written comments on the proposed Groundwater Management Plan must be filed (i.e. received 
by the District and date stamped) with the District no later than 5:00 p.m. Monday, January 8, 
2024.   
 
You can access the proposed Groundwater Management Plan on our website at 
www.hcuwcd.org, look under the District Information drop down menu, then select 2023 
Proposed/Amended Groundwater Management Plan. 
 
The meeting of the District’s Board of Directors at which the proposed Groundwater 
Management Plan will be considered for adoption as final groundwater management plan will be 
an open meeting and at that meeting the public will be allowed to make comments on the 
proposed groundwater management plan, pursuant to the Texas Open Meetings Act. 
 
 
Taylor Virdell, Chairman of the Board 
Hill Country Underground Water 
Conservation District 
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